Evelyn Eichenbaum

From: Evelyn Eichenbaum

Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 12:21 PM
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Re: Transparency

Mr. Duncan is requesting that the following be considered as part of the delegation on August 24, 2021:

(1) An order from council to the Clerk & Treasurer to release documents requested by Rob Duncan through
FOI on April 6, 2021. RE: The county’s investments.

(2) Council to re-establish an ASAP policy for FOl document delivery as existed under former Clerk, Janice
Lankester, with the goal being rapid service delivery while avoiding FOI request refusals.

Evelyn Eichenbaum
Manager - Citizen & Legislative Services / Clerk
w Haldimand County Administration Building
# ___ 53 Thorburn St.S., Cayuga, ON NOA 1EO
Ha Idl ms Phone: 905-318-5932 x6349 Web: HaldimandCounty.ca

From: Rob Duncan

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 8:39 AM

To: Stewart Patterson; John Metcalfe; Dan Lawrence; Tony Dalimonte; Rob Shirton; Bernie Corbett; Evelyn Eichenbaum;
Tamara Botting; Craig Manley; Clerk; Ken Hewitt

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Transparency

Good morning Council and staff.

I am writing to inform you that I have received a decision on my request for documents made under the
Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. As expected, my request for documents
related to the county's investments in PPN's through CIBC were rejected.

I also received copies of the 2014, 2015 and 2016 treasurer's investment summary reports. However, the
amount Haldimand County paid in commissions on money invested is not included in these reports, information
I specifically requested. Neither is the actual amounts received on those PPN's which can range from 0 -

6.5%. The total range of documents requested was from 2008 - 2020.

For Craig Manley and Evelyn Eichenbaum, I am formally requesting to be a delegate to speak on the subject of
Transparency at the August 24, 2021 Council in Committee meeting.

Given the enormity of the sums involved, $177 million in 2019, does it make sense that only 4 people have seen
the documents requested and only one, the mayor, is allowed to speak about it? Transparency matters.

Rob Duncan



